
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/27/2014 10:50:41 AM
Subject: FW: Bamberg /Allendale Talent Assessment

They are wearing me out!!!  But, they are trying.
 
From: Kell Anderson [mailto:kanderson@southerncarolina.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 10:27 AM
 
To: Kovacs, Elisabeth
 
Subject: RE: Bamberg /Allendale Talent Assessment
 
Good Morning Elisabeth,
 
I spoke with Joye Hallman at Adult Ed earlier this week.  She indicated that she had tested around 20 individuals 
(NCRC+) since May 29th.  Do you have the means to check and make sure these tests are being credited toward 
Bamberg’s Goals?  The only way that we have to monitor our progress is the ACT Website which is slow to update.  
Being so close to goal,  I’d hate for any to slip through any cracks as the 75 from Bamberg Ehrhardt High did last year. 
 
Also,  Denmark Tech tested 18 from the boys and girls club a few weeks ago.  Again, I don’t know if you see any more 
information that us, but I would sleep a whole lot better knowing that the information is being passed on correctly to 
ACT.
 
Please let me know.
 
Thanks,
Kell
 

H. Mikell (Kell) Anderson
 
SouthernCarolina Alliance  |  Project Manager
Southern Carolina Business Center
1750 Jackson Street, Suite 100 |  Barnwell, SC  29812 |  USA
Tel: 803.541.0023 | Fax: 803.541.3322
kanderson@southerncarolina.org | www.southerncarolina.org
 
 
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth [mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 9:41 AM
 
To: Kell Anderson
 
Cc: Bill Robinson
 
Subject: Re: Bamberg /Allendale Talent Assessment
 
The numbers were just updated last week. I sent out an email Friday night. Check and see. I'm traveling today 
through wed so won't be back in the Ofc until Thursday. 

On Jun 23, 2014, at 9:03 AM, "Kell Anderson" <kanderson@southerncarolina.org> wrote:

Elisabeth,
 
I was checking to see if any talent tests are showing up for Bamberg and Allendale on your system.  
Adult Ed has done some as well as the local Boys and Girls Club, but I don’t see any on the ACT website.  
I know it normally takes a while for numbers to show up on the website, so I’m checking to see if you 
have anything.  In the event that the tests are not being credited due to something on our end, I’m 
hoping to catch it as soon as possible. Please let me know.
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Thanks,
Kell
 

H. Mikell (Kell) Anderson
 
SouthernCarolina Alliance  |  Project Manager
Southern Carolina Business Center
1750 Jackson Street, Suite 100 |  Barnwell, SC  29812 |  USA
Tel: 803.541.0023 | Fax: 803.541.3322
kanderson@southerncarolina.org | www.southerncarolina.org
 
 

mailto:kanderson@southerncarolina.org
http://www.southerncarolina.org/

